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December 15, 2022 

 HPSM Provider Newsletter Now Available Online 

 

Dear providers,  
 
The Health Plan of San Mateo’s (HPSM’s) latest edition of HEALTHmatters MD is here! Read it online or 
download it here: www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/newsletters 
 
Articles include: 
 

• CareAdvantage Dual Eligible Special Needs Plan (D-SNP) Starts January 1. Learn more 
about what this upcoming transition means for you and your members. 

• HPSM is 35! We first opened our doors in 1987 and we’ve been growing stronger ever since. 
Read reflections from HPSM CEO Pat Curran. 

• 2023 Health Priorities. Find out what we learned from our 2022 Population Needs 
Assessment and how the results will influence our priorities for next year. 

• Help CareAdvantage Members Replace Their Wheelchairs. CareAdvantage members can 
now replace wheelchairs that are five years or older at no cost through our Complex 
Wheelchair Replacement program. 

• New LGBTQIA+ Resources. We have new online tips for supporting LGBTQIA+ HPSM 
members. Learn about these resources and where to find them on our website. 

• Remote Patient Monitoring for Members with Hypertension. We have new resources 
available to help you support members in managing their own hypertension from home, 
including a new website. 

• … and more!  
 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, 
HPSM Provider Services 
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